
 

 
 
 
 
 
         Monday 9 September 2024 

Addams Family Tickets 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  
 
 

 
 

 
Our annual musical production ‘The Addams Family’ takes place this term, running from Monday 
14th October until Thursday 17th October- doors open at 6pm ready for a 6.30pm start. 
 
We have students involved from year 7- 13 and would love for as many of our students, friends and 
families to attend as possible, in order to show support for our young people. This is a highlight of 
our school calendar and we are incredibly proud of everybody involved. 
 
We are proud members of ‘NODA’ and we are hoping to enter our production into their prestigious 
awards ceremony under the category of ‘Youth & Productions’. NODA will be watching the 
performance and reviewing it, this is a supportive environment for our young people to be 
recognised for their hard work and dedication.   
 

• Tickets are on sale now; you can purchase tickets here (you can also find this link via the 
school website: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/ormskirk-school  

• Adults £10 (+ small booking fee) 
• Students/Concessions £6 (+ small booking fee) 

 
If you have a child in school who wants to get involved in the chorus, rehearsals start on Friday 13th 
September- all students are welcome.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ormskirk School Performing Arts Department. 

 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/ormskirk-school

